
 
 
As you know our Red, White & Pink Dance is planned for February 8th from 6:30 pm 
to 8:30 pm. We are in the thick of planning this event, and are now at a stand still.  
 
Our sign up sheet went up on January 14th and we are still in a large need for 
volunteers to make this night run smoothly. If you are planning on attending this 
dance with your family we please encourage you to check out the sign up sheet and 
see where you can help.  
 
If we do not have enough volunteers by Tuesday, January 29 sadly we will have to 
cancel the dance.  
 
Please find our sign up sheet here:  
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4ea9a92ca7f58-red 
 
Thank you,  
 
The Prince Charles PAC 


